
 
 

May 10, 2024 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 
 

I am requesting funding for the Multi-Use Mapping Computers for the City of Dallas 
Police Department’s Helicopter Unit for Fiscal Year 2025. The entity seeking to receive 
funding for this project is the City of Dallas Police Department located at 1500 Marilla Street, 
Dallas, TX 75201.  

 
The funding would be used for the acquisition and installation of multi-use mapping 

computers for police helicopters that provide an informational overlay on the camera viewing 
screen. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer dollars as funding will help improve the 
efficiency and effectiveness of the Dallas Police Department Helicopter Unit, by allowing 
them to more effectively respond to crimes, monitor large scale events, and manage natural 
disasters and other similar types of events and incidents. 
 

This project  has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized 
under section 1701(b)(8) of the Omnibus Crime Control and Safe Streets Act of 1968 (34 U.S.C. 
§ 10381(b)(8)). 
 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my 
immediate family. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Jasmine Crockett 
Member of Congress 

The Honorable Tom Cole 
Chair 
House Committee on Appropriations 
H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, D.C. 20515 
 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Ranking Member 
House Committee on Appropriations 
H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, D.C. 20515 


